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Dear colleagues 

There are many reports of the pandemic. Everyone can only see their own horizon. But many 

horizons make it possible to better assess the situation. 

We have done an excellent job with you in the last 5 weeks. The ESOP Presidium has offered all 

societies involved in pharmacy and their responsibility in this worldwide catastrophe to be part of 

this knowledge campaign. ESOP wants to make its intellectual and organizational strength freely 

available to everyone. 

This has an even greater reverberation if all members in all countries continue to participate and the 

image that we have presented does not fade. 

To support us, we will continue recording from 18.5.2020, probably until the end of June, but will set 

up a webinar jourfix in which the short report of the previous week as well as a scientific contribution 

from one of our scientific work areas are presented every Monday at 7:00 p.m. CEST . 

The first scientific speaker is Prof. Matti Aapro, the President of the European Cancer Organization 

(ECCO). 

Our motto is: You can only face ignorance and scaring with clear facts. 

ESOP is celebrating its 20th birthday this year. Nevertheless, there is a good reason to be satisfied, 

because our motto is true: “Unity in diversity” 


